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To: IPART Mailbox
Subject: Shoalhaven City Council proposed rate increase.

Dear sir/madam,

I would like to protest the proposed 26% rate increase which has been asked by Shoalhaven City Council.

There are many reasons why I am opposing this increase which include the extra cost it will put on our family budget, with both
of us being on an old age pension we don’t have the extra money needed for this large increase. Also the council has not
provided adequate proof of where this money will be spen . In the Shoalhaven there is lack of kerb and buttering and the state of

the roads in the Shoalhaven is disgraceful.

So please do not grant them such a massive rate increase, I feel that they continually try to pull the wool over ratepayers eyes
all the time. Surely they must be made more accountful for their actions regarding rate increases.

Regards,

Warren Jenner





